CORRESPONDENCE

7/124/2025
From: John Plescow
Sent: Thursday, July 24, 2025 2:30 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux
Subject: FW: Docket #2025-0011

Please, add to docket 20250011.
Also, the customer wanted to make sure that the information is filed under her name, and does not reference the law
firm.

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact
Sent: Thursday, July 24, 2025 2:20 PM

To: John Plescow <JPlescow@ PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: FW: Docket #2025-0011

John,

Please forward to clerk's office. | am guessing we shouldn’t use the law firm name based on her
synopsis. Please let the clerk’s office know.

Thanks

C'Griffin-Greaux

From: Rosanna Weber <RoWeber@pwdlawfirm.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 16, 2025 12:31 PM

To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Subject: Docket #2025-0011

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

My name is Rosanna Molinari Weber. I live at 1132 Placetas Avenue, Coral Gables, Florida 33146. I am writing in my
individual capacity and not on behalf of my law firm. I wanted to express that my husband and I have been very pleased
with the reliability of the electrical service we receive from FPL at our house. In our neighborhood the FLP lines are still
above ground and the times we have lost power are typically when branches from my backyard neighbor touch the lines
or when there is a storm and the lines are affected. Even with that, our power is typically back up pretty quickly. The only
time I remember being out of power for an extended period of time was in 2005 after 2 storms brought down a significant
amount of trees (and lines) in our neighborhood. I am proponent of burying the lines as it will benefit us directly and
everyone in our neighborhood.

Thank you for your attention.

Rosanna Molinari Weber
305-778-0504

Rosanna Molinari Weber, Esq.
Partner
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